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Nurse Training Australia Update 
 
The Board of EDU Holdings Limited (EDU) provides the following update on its acquisition of Nurse 
Training Australia (NTA). 
 
As advised in its AGM Presentation, completion of the acquisition remains subject to NTA gaining 
reaccreditation of its Diploma of Nursing program by the Australian Nursing and Midwifery Accreditation 
Council (ANMAC). 
 
EDU had understood that ANMAC were due to make a decision on NTA’s application at its June meeting, 
however this did not occur. EDU understands consideration of the application has been rescheduled to a 
future meeting date and is awaiting further detail in this regard. 
 
EDU will provide a further update on the timing of ANMAC’s consideration of NTA’s application when it 
becomes aware of same.    
 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the EDU Board of Directors. 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Adam Davis Lyndon Catzel 
Chief Executive Officer Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 
P: 0408 400 888 P: 0414 907 384 
E: adam.davis@eduholdings.com.au  E: lyndon.catzel@eduholdings.com.au 
 

mailto:adam.davis@eduholdings.com.au
mailto:lyndon.catzel@eduholdings.com.au

